
 
St. Ferdinand School’s 

VIRTUAL CHRISTMAS PROGRAM RECORDING 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 10 
Dear Parents - 
 
The teachers and students are working hard at practicing their songs to be recorded and edited into a ​VIRTUAL 
CHRISTMAS PROGRAM,​ to be made available for parents and students to watch by our last day before Christmas 
Break. 
 
We will be taping the songs on THURSDAY, DECEMBER 10.  Please have your children come to school dressed in 
the following outfits that day: 
 

 
THANK YOU for your cooperation in getting your children ready that day!  Any questions, please reach out to 
your child’s homeroom teacher. ​    ​   -The St. Ferdinand School Faculty and Staff :) 

GRADE Song What to Wear 

PK “Jesus is Coming” Dress clothes, white tops if possible  

K “Little Drummer Boy" Dress shirts or Christmas colored shirts 
and jeans 

1 “Angels We Have Heard on High” Red, white, or green shirts with jeans.  

2 “Away in a Manger” Red, green, or white shirts with jeans 

3 “Joy to the World” Red, green, or white shirts with jeans 

4 “Hark the Herald Angels Sing” Plain White Collar Tops (no designs)  
Blue Jeans (not ripped) 
Nice shoes or boots (no gym shoes) 

5 “Happy Birthday, Jesus” 
 

Students may wear Red or Green tops 
and may wear navy/black pants.  

6  “Przybiezeli do Betlejem” (Polish) 
 
“Pastores a Belen” (Spanish) 

Nativity Scene costumes being worked 
on in class 

7 “God Rest Ye, Merry Gentlemen” Girls: White tops and black 
leggings/pants. 
Boys: Green tops and black pants 

8 “All I Want for Christmas is You” (new 
Jesus lyrics) 
 
and Bell Choir 

White/Red blouse/shirt 
Black pants 
Red dress/skirt 
Santa Hat 


